

EUROPEAN COMMISSION DIRECTORATE-GENERAL JUSTICE

Directorate A: Civil justice Unit A.1: Civil justice policy

2 4 MAI 2013

Brussels, just.a.1(2013)1444633 Ares(2013)1035819

Mr Klaus Zinser

E-mail: klaus@gmail.com

Dear Mr Zinser,

I refer to your e-mail of 30 April 2013 and your letter of 7 May 2013 addressed to Vice-President Viviane Reding and confirm the receipt of the documents.

The documents received require an in-depth examination which is currently in progress. Please rest assured that we will revert to you as soon as possible with our assessment whether or not the UK authorities have complied with EU law.

Yours sincerely,

Acting Head of Unit